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30th January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
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As part of our Celebrations topic, the children will be finding out about Chinese New Year.

We will be having a visit from the staff at the Manchester Chinese centre. The children will take part in a workshop which will involve a storytelling session, food tasting and crafts.

We are asking for a donation of £5.00 which will go towards covering the costs of the workshop.

Please speak to staff about any allergies that your child may have.

Many thanks Nursery Staff
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Chinese New Year 2019!
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